
 

 

 

June 28, 2022 

 

Randolph Town Council 

41 S. Main Street 

Randolph, MA 02368 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

The Massachusetts State Lottery is offering a KENO monitor to existing KENO To Go agent/s in your 

city/town, to display the game at their location.  In accordance with M.G.L. c 10, section 27A, as amended, 

you are hereby notified of the Lottery’s intent to install a monitor at the following location/s in your 

community: 

 

Richdale Town and Newspaper 

27 Warren St. 

Randolph, MA 

 

If the city/town objects to the issuance of the KENO license, it must claim its right to a Hearing before the 

MSLC within twenty-one (21) days of receipt of this notice. In accordance with section 27A(b), the 

objection of the city/town must be “as a result of an official action” taken by said city or town regarding the 

KENO applicant. In order to be fair and apply the same criteria to all cities, towns, and applicants, the 

MSLC defines an “official action” to be one in which the applicant appeared, or was given the opportunity 

to appear, before the licensing authority to discuss the issue at the local level in an open hearing or meeting 

prior to the Hearing at the MSLC. 

 

If you object to these agent(s) receiving a monitor, you must do so, in writing, within twenty-one (21) days 

of receipt of this letter.  If applicable, please address your written objection to the Massachusetts State 

Lottery Commission, Legal Department, 150 Mount Vernon Street, Dorchester, MA 02125 and send via 

email to cporche@masslottery.com or by mail. Should you have any questions regarding this program or 

any other issues relative to the Lottery, please call the Lottery’s General Counsel, Greg Polin, at 781-917-

6057 or via email at gpolin@masslottery.com. We look forward to working with you as the Lottery 

continues its efforts to support the 351 cities and towns of the Commonwealth. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

MSLC Licensing Department 

 

randolphtowncouncil@randolph-ma.gov 
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